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	Phil Fiscbach, President
	
	Nancy Gust, Board Member

	Sue Elliott, Vice President
	
	Mike Guiver, Board Member

	RoseMary Vaske, Secretary
	
	Robert Nelson, Board Member

	Forrest Williams, Treasurer
	
	Craig Rader, Board Member

	Al Mateer, Past President
	
	Brad Buyse, Board Member

	
	
	Vacant


SCMA Board of Director’s Special Meeting

Minutes from the Meeting

3 P.M. – September 9, 2009

Voter Registration Conference Room – 65th Street
In attendance:
Phil Fischbach, Sue Elliott, Brad Buyse, Craig Rader, Mike Guiver, Nancy Gust, RoseMary Vaske, Al Mateer

Absent:

Robert Nelson, Forrest Williams

The special meeting was held to discuss two items: final discussion after review of a new website option and a final review of the draft bylaws.

A. During the past month Craig has designed a new SCMA website using the Network Solutions website tools. He has provided online demonstrations to the Board members to view this proposed new site. Sue made a motion to go live with the Network Solutions website option, Brad seconded the motion. Following discussion the Board voted AYES – all, NAYS – none, ABSTENTIONS – none. The motion carried. 
B.   Review of final draft of the bylaws. These bylaws include a comprehensive review from a
       legal perspective as well as the suggested language from Carroll, Burdick and McDonough
       (CBM) that will permit the transition to an exclusive bargaining agent should the SCMA
       members vote for that change in the future. The members took the time to go through the draft
       and agreed upon suggested changes to the draft wording. The draft with the changes we are 
       requesting will be forwarded to CBM to allow for finalization of the proposed bylaws. Nancy
       made a motion to approve the draft with the agreed upon changes discussed at this meeting, 
       Mike seconded the motion, AYES – all, NAYS – none, ABSTENTIONS – none. The motion
      carried.  The entire draft document will be put on the SCMA website within the next few days
      to allow for review by the membership prior to the SCMA Business Meeting on October 15, 

     2009.
